
The 3  Public Hearing for the Comprehensive Planrd

was held at the Town Hall on April 16, 2007,
6:00PM (T-) 

Presiding: Supervisor Michael Shultis 

Attending: Councilwoman Barbara Zell, Councilwoman Janet Briggs, Councilman John Gill,
Councilwoman Kate Hyman and 1 member of the public. 

Supervisor Shultis opened the 3  Comprehensive Plan Public Meeting by explaining that therd

Town Board was interested in obtaining input on the Draft Comprehensive Plan. 

Comments: 

•· Councilwoman Hyman asked if the draft plan incorporated "green" building. She also would
like to see an inventory of flora, fauna, and animals because it effects construction. 

•· Supervisor Shultis said that "green construction" be included, and that he also would like to see
wind power as part of the final plan. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Councilwoman Briggs, seconded by Councilwoman Zell and all
voted aye. 

_________________________ 

Karin Horner , Town Clerk 
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